
Statement on the attacks in Pakistan

Yesterday, on the last Friday of Ramadan, terror attacks once again hit
Pakistan, claiming more than 50 lives and leaving 120 people injured in
Quetta and in two consecutive blasts in Parachinar calculated to maximise the
number of victims.

We extend our condolences to the families and friends of the victims and wish
a speedy recovery to those injured. Our hearts are with the people of
Pakistan as we mourn with them this devastating loss.

The European Union strongly condemns terrorism in all its forms and will
continue to work with Pakistan in the fight against this global threat.
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